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Mureau Road Subject to Overnight Closure 

Beginning January 21 

 
 

(CALABASAS, CA  January 15, 2014)  Pipeline construction along Mureau Road 

in Calabasas will make it necessary for overnight traffic closures on a segment of 

that roadway from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. Sunday through Friday beginning January 21. 

The section of road to be closed lies between Crummer Road to the west and 

Round Meadow Road to the east.  

 

“We apologize for any inconvenience during the construction period,” said David 

W. Pedersen, LVMWD’s General Manager. “However, the two-lane section of 

Mureau Road has hills and curves that make it a challenge under normal 

conditions. Shifting the construction work to overnight hours for that section will 

help speed up the project while protecting workers, pedestrians, bicyclists and 

motorists.”  

 

Construction crews have been installing a 30-inch pipeline along Mureau Road 

for several weeks in the four-lane section of that roadway. As the project moves 

into the two-lane section, night time work is necessary to avoid lengthy backups 

that would occur if construction was conducted during daytime hours. 

Concurrently, there will be intermittent work along Las Virgenes Road. 

 

The overnight work is expected to conclude in late February, weather permitting.  

--more— 



 
Mureau Road Construction 
Page 2 of 2 

 

 

Las Virgenes MWD provides potable water, wastewater treatment, recycled water and 

biosolids composting services to residents of the cities of Agoura Hills, Calabasas, 

Hidden Hills, Westlake Village and adjacent unincorporated areas of Los Angeles 

County. 
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